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IPS Sponsors ! 

Dear School Community, 
This week has gone smoothly in Mr Kent’s absence. There are many staff, 
parents and volunteers who make IPS run smoothly. So today’s theme is 
‘Behind the Scene’ highlighting the contribution and difference staff members 
and volunteers make towards making Ivanhoe Primary a positive environment 
and community to learn within. 
 
Janet Waldron 
Janet has been busy covering the newly purchased books.  She enjoys covering 
the books brought with the Library Fund donation.  

 
Lisa Cascun 
Lisa has been working hard bringing teachers up to 
date with their anaphylaxis training. This requires an 
online component as well as a hands on practice 
session. Teachers are required to update this every year. 
 
Jenny Ross 
Jenny has been working tirelessly for the preparation of 
the Sport Dress-up Day. She is expecting to cook up at 
least 150 sausages for Friday’s lunch. She is also smiling 
because 350 families have registered for online ordering. 

A big thankyou  to all those parents and 

guardians who persisted and were patient with the 
difficulties of registering online. 
 
Leighton Pearce 
Mr Pearce has been having a lot of fun organising the 
music for Sport Dress-up Day. Can you guess his 
favourite tune!? 
 
 

Nathan & Chris 
Nathan Manoussakis and Chris Keflas are the 
technicians who work part time.  Their smiling 
faces are a welcome sight around the school. 
Their expertise ensures our digital learning 
program is up and running.  
  
 

Anne Dakin 
Anne has been working on the weekly Newsletter and trying to find a funny LOL!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY 

September 9 Sports Dress Up Day 

September 14 Gr 2 Term 4 Info session. 7pm MPR 

September 16 Last day of Term 3.      2.30 dismissal 

October 3 First day of Term 4 

October 13 Grade 4 Bike Ed begins 

October 17-21 Gr 6 Canberra Camp 

October 31 Curriculum Day—no students at school 

November 16 International Day 

December 5 Prep 2017 Parent Information Night 

December 8 Celebrating 20 Years Strings Concert 

http://www.ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au
http://www.ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au/sponsors.html
https://www.facebook.com/IvanhoePrimary
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Leo Attilio Di Cori 
Leo is here every Thursday attending to minor repairs across the school and garden. 

 
Livingstone St. is now a 40km/hr zone 
On behalf of the Mark Kent, Tracey Cox (School President), and the School 
Council and myself we would like to thank the hard work of the local 
community. Especially parents of Ivanhoe Primary School who volunteered 
their time to campaign for a long time for slower speeds and the plaza 
crossing to be supervised. The 40km/hr zone now extends down to Shaw St 
to encompass the Child Care Centre and the Donaldson's Creek Bike trail 
crossing. 
 

Thanks for a great week.  

Sue Jones  
Acting Principal 

ASD TALK Information evening 

Refer to flyer attached regarding time and place 

for Dr Richard Eisenmajer 

NDIS – The National Disability Insurance Scheme: attached to 

the Newsletter is important information explaining the role of 

the NDIS and what parents are required to do to access this 

support. Please read the attachment. 

KENT AND MCKAY’S EXCELLENT ADVENTURE 

Mr Kent and Mr McKay have been acclimatising in Ha Noi before collecting their motorcycles today and heading for the 

hills! 

You can read all about their adventures on their blog: 

http://kentmckay.global2.vic.edu.au/ and the password to view it is: adventure16.  



All strings groups will perform at the Celebrating 20 
Years Strings Concert on Thursday 8 December in 
the school Hall.  Keep this date free! 
 
FOUND—Purple and black violin shoulder rest at the 
Solos Concert last week.  Is it yours? 
 
GRADE 2 STRINGS   
Little Concert & Term 4 Information Session 
Wednesday 14 September  
7—7.30pm in the MPR. 
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IDSSA ATHLETICS CHAMPIONSHIP 2016 

Congratulations to the 59 IPS athletes who competed extremely 

well at the district track & field championship last Friday.  

3 IPS athletes - Roxy P, Maggie S & Alex L produced 

outstanding individual performances each winning 2 events. 

Results:  

1
st

   Place:  

9/10B: Bailey M – Long Jump, Will D – 200m 

11G: Roxy P – 1500m & 800m 

11B: Alex L – discus & shot put, Guy T - triple jump, Lewis C - 

Hurdles 

12/13G: Maggie S – discus & Shot Put, Maya A – triple jump 

12/13B: Matthew Z – hurdles, Anton S – triple jump 

2
nd

 Place: 

9/10G: Lilyan A – hurdles, Sarah A – high jump 

9/10B: Josh C – 100m 

11B: Mitchell R – triple jump, 4 x 100m relay: Lewis C, Finn L, 

Mitchell R, Carson A 

12/13G: Mia DP – 1500M, 4 X 100m relay: Isabella G, Darcy H, 

Angelique G, Chloe S 

12/13B: Ethan D – Discus  

3
rd

 Place: 

9/10G: Lilyan A – 100m, Sarah A – shot put, Sienna T – 200m 

9/10B: Declan C – hurdles, Jack H – discus, Josh C – 800m 

11G: Isabella R – high jump, Zoe F – 200m, Chelsea A - discus 

11B: Lewis C – 100m, Finn L – 200m 

12/13G: Darcy H – hurdles, Angelique – 200m 

12/13B: Josh M – 200m, 4 x 100m relay: Anton S, Mitch L, 

Matthew Z, Josh C 

Good luck to these IPS Athletes who will represent Ivanhoe 

District at Banyule Division Championship Athletics Wednesday 

5 October at Meadowglen Aths stadium.  

The IPS group at today's chess 
tournament at Viewbank Primary came 
third against all the schools! Great 
effort!! 



CANTEEN ROSTER  
Friday September 9 

 

9.30—11.30am        Carolyn McDonald 

                             Fiona Wood 

12noon—2.30pm    Tracey O’Hare 

                            Tracey Cox 

                            Tania Slaviero 

Monday September 12 9.00—11.30am         VACANT 

11am—2.30pm        VACANT 

Tuesday September 13 9.00—11.30am          Kerry Corp 

                              Lorraine Pearce 

                              Ingrid Parsons 

12noon—2.30pm      Lorraine Pearce 

                              Ingrid Parsons 

Wednesday September 14 9.00—11.30am         Prue Vermiglio 

                             Nicole Herford 

12noon—2.30pm      Ella Crompton 

                             Christabel Crompton 

Thursday September 8 

 

9.00—11.30am         VACANT 

12noon—2.30pm     VACANT 

Friday September 9 

 

9.00—11.30am         VACANT 

12noon—2.30pm      VACANT  
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REGISTER TODAY 
www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoe 
For further info see flyer attached in this 

newsletter. 

  Canteen  

   Online                                                                                                                                                                                               

Ordering  

   ONLY 

Ordering Online – A message 

from the Canteen Committee 

 

Thankyou to all parents who have 
registered for the online ordering of 
canteen lunches.  
 
The benefits of having the online 
ordering system will greatly improve 
the efficiency of running the 
canteen. 
 
Canteen Online came about in 
response to Canteen Committee 
requirements and Parents requests. 
The Canteen Committee 
trialled Canteen Online in 2014 with 
a group of canteen users. 

A research survey was sent out to 
parents late last year. 

Canteen Online was approved by 
The Finance Committee and School 
Council. 

 

The Online ordering system has 
been commissioned because of the 
following; 

 The lack of volunteers assisting 
the canteen manager. 

 Increased student population 
has increased the number of 
orders. 

 The technology makes the 
canteen manager’s job more 
efficient.  

 The system is in line with the 
technology other school 
canteens are utilising. 

 Easy correlation of orders and 
preparation of food 

 More time to prepare food 

 Greater Allergy alerts 

 Parent advanced ordering. 

 Over all better Canteen 
service. 

 

The School acknowledges a small 
increase in cost to parents however 
will endeavour to keep pricing as low 
as possible.  

The Canteen Committee believes 
the benefits to families far out ways 
the cost. 

Canteen online takes The Ivanhoe 
Primary School Canteen into the ICT 
future. 

Paper order bags are no 

longer required.  Paper 

bags will be supplied 

with your child’s order. 

Or, your child’s own in-

sulated lunch bag  can be 

sent down in the morning 

to be filled.  

Term 4 Chess begins 
Tuesday 11th 
October 
and finishes Tuesday 
29th November. 

ENROLMENT 

Enrolments for 2017 are now being 

accepted at the office. 

Parents are urged to submit enrolment 

forms at their earliest convenience.  

The second orientation session will 

be  on Thursday 13th October 2016 

between 10.00 & 11.00am. 

TEAM SPORTS DRESS UP DAY 

Friday 9th September SAUSAGE SIZZLE 

ONLY PRE-ORDERED Sausage sizzle lunch available tomorrow.   

NO OTHER LUNCHES. 

 

http://www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoe


Star of the Week   
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FC Tiffany D 

FH Imogen H, Mina Y 

FM Sam R 

FS Zoe W 

1D Evie C 

1C Lumina R 

1NK Giulia M 

1/2O Veronica 

2G Alana L 

2H Banjo C 

2L William P 

3H Rachel L, Anjali P 

3M Matilda C 

3US Amelie A 

4R Olivia S 

4K Edward W 

4L Bailey M 

4P Hunter D 

5H Jesse L 

5M Carson A 

5S Marcus J 

6H Dylan P, Salma M 

6SR Jack L 

6V Karthik N 

ART Darcy A (5H) 

ITALIAN Laura F & Sainu S (2L) 

MUSIC Leila A (3M) 

Phys Ed Mia W (3US) 

Library ICT 1/20 

FIRST AID LAUNDRY 

ROSTER  

FRIDAY 9 September  

Andrea Law 

L.O.L! 
 

When is a door not a 
door? 
 
When it is a jar (ajar) 

THORNBURY HIGH SCHOOL 
GRADE 4 & 5  GIRLS’ NIGHT OUT 

7PM THURSDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 2016 
Visit us at www.thornburyhs.vic.edu.au to see what a great year we have 
had so far in 2016.   
Venue:  The  Library, Thornbury High School.   
RSVP:  Monday 5th September General Office.  Ph:  9480 4066.   
Email:  thornbury.hs@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Whilst girls and boys successfully integrate in the quality co-education 
environment of Thornbury High, we do recognise that they have different 
learning styles and emotional and curriculum needs.  I would like to invite 
you and your daughter to attend a “Girls’ Night Out”.  The evening is an 
opportunity to hear first hand from a panel of current Year  7 and Senior 
Girls, about their experiences at Thornbury High.  Your daughter will be 
invited to participate in a variety of activities which showcase some of our 
innovative and exciting curriculum options.  What better way to make a 
decision about your daughter’s secondary education than by meeting and 
chatting with girls who experience it every day?  We look forward to 
welcoming you and your daughter to this fun and informative evening.   
Kind Regards, Peter Egeberg, Principal. 
Please enter the school via Matisi Street (which is located at the back of 
the school). 

GENAZZANO FCJ COLLEGE 

Attention Families of Year 5 students. 

We have brought forward our testing date for the Genazzano FCJ College 

2018 Year 7 Academic and Music Scholarships. 

Our testing date for these scholarships is now Saturday 8 October 2016 

with applications closing on Saturday 1 Ocober 2016.  In previous years we 

would have conducted this testing when students were in Year 6 in 

February 2017. 

Testing for Year 7 2019 will take place for Year 5 students on 29 July 2017. 

FATHER’S DAY BREAKFAST 

A very big THANK YOU to the families who helped with the Father’s 

Day breakfast.  It was a great success! 



COMMUNITY NOTICEBOARD  

Items in Community News are subject to space availability.  The school does 
not accept responsibility for any goods or services advertised in this newsletter VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 

All visitors, including parents, must report to 

the school office to sign in.  Parents, please 

do not go directly to your child’s classroom.   

SUPERVISION OF CHILDREN BEFORE 

SCHOOL 

Increasingly, more children are being 

dropped off at school well before 8.45am—

in some cases at 8am. 

If your child is not booked into the Before 

School Care program you must not leave 

your child unattended in the school grounds.  

Parents are responsible for making suitable 

arrangements for their children prior to the 

yard duty teachers arriving at 8.45am. 
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REMAINING CURRICULUM DAYS IN 2016   

Monday 31st October 

YARD SUPERVISION 
 
Supervision of students before and after school is provided 
at the following times:  8.45 am to 9.00 am and 3.30 pm to 
3.45 pm.  
 
Outside these times supervision and / or collection of 
students is the responsibility of parents / guardians.  For the 
safety of students parent support for these times is sought. 
 
Parents who need to drop their child at school before 8.45 
am should consider using the Before School Care program. 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORMS WANTED 
Have your children outgrown their uniforms? 
Pre-loved items, including jackets, track pants, dresses, polo 
shirts, school bags, hats would be much appreciated to re-
stock our Second Hand Uniform cupboard.   
Donations can be left at the office. 
Thank you! 

HAS YOUR CHILD BEEN SUPPLIED WITH CLEAN CLOTHES? 

If so, please launder and return to the school office as soon as possible.  Clean 

clothing is in demand in this wet, muddy weather. 

BPAY ADVICE 
Parents are asked to advise the 
office when paying for school 
activities by BPay with a quick 
email to ivanhoe.ps@edumail. 
vic.gov.au 
This really helps the office staff to 
allocate the funds to the correct 
charges.   

Twilight Fair Silver Supporter - Vision Personal Training  
Did you know that 70% of your desired weight loss and 
toning results can come through Nutrition whilst the other 
30% can come from exercise. At Vision Personal Training, 
we will tailor your program to suit YOU by providing you with 
recommendations on how many Carbohydrates, Proteins 
and Fats to eat on a daily basis as well as how much 
exercise to do each week. 
And, with Vision if you don't get the Results - It's FREE. Life 
is better when you are in shape, wouldn't you agree? 
For a 2 week free trial, check out our website 
www.visionpersonaltraining.com/studios/ivanhoe or give us 
a call on 9497 3824 

http://www.visionpersonaltraining.com/studios/ivanhoe

